
OUR MASJID IS GOING

ZERO STYROFOAM!

GREEN RAMADAN

PLEDGE 2022

We will no longer be accepting styrofoam based
donations. Please visit this link to purchase

greener alternatives to donate to the masjid. 

https://www.artandwildernessinstitute.com/uploads/6/9/9/3/6993387/green_alternatives_cost_comparison_-_current__2_.pdf

